
March 24, 2023


Dear Honorable Mayor and Commission,


The Firefighters of Miami Beach are in complete and 100% support of the proposed changes for 
the 2024 Spring Break and Memorial Day Weekend.  We specifically support commission item 
R9AD sponsored by Commissioner Alex Fernandez.  This would include, but not limited to the 
following suggestions: 


- a curfew 


- ticketed private partner staged event with security


-  strategically placed security checkpoints located in the entertainment district. 


We are asking this support for the Firefighters of Miami Beach that put their lives on the line 
during these high impact weekends and are running into unknown high crisis situations. 


Thank you, 


Adonis Garcia

IAFF Local 1510

President 



